
 

January 18th, 2025   
 
Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Week Two Update 
 
Greetings, 
 
It has been an eventful week two for DNA. Everyone was hard at work to ensure success at our 
upcoming Northern Lights Regional competition on February 27 at the DECC. DNA knows that 
teamwork is the most important factor when it comes to robotics and have used their skills to 
help build their robot this week! 
 
The Field Build sub-team worked hard at finishing the construction of the barge and source game 
element and began to work on the frame of their final robot design!  
The CAD sub-team worked diligently to finalize the framework of the robot and complete the 
design for the build and programming team to make and code the robot as effectively as possible. 
The Programming sub-team worked on importing the auto library from last year, which are the 
programs that the robot has to run for the first 15 seconds of the match autonomously and are 
integral to the game. 
 
Everyone on DNA is working so hard to make sure they have an amazing season, and it is 
definitely showing! We can’t wait to see what great things they achieve this year! 
 
To keep up with our progress, make sure to check out our social media sites! Our first regional 
will be held at the DECC from February 27 - March 1, 2025. 
Facebook- Denfeld Nation Automation 4009 
Website- https://denfeldrobotics4009.org/ 
Instagram- @dna4009 
 
Thank you for your support this year! 
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